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Hi folks,

It’s a New Year and to celebrate Nik has come up with a lovely newsletter for you all to memorize (There will be a test later!!!!)
Beast from the East – Part Two

If the “weather forecasters” are to be believed we can expect some pretty cold and snowy weather very soon like we had last year. We will make every effort to ensure we stay open throughout however we implore you all to plan your journeys sensibly and give some thought to pick-ups at the end of the day. If the predicted snowfall appears during the day then we will keep you all informed of the conditions here as it happens. Should the snowfall happen overnight and you are not able to work/bring your little ones please could you let us know as soon as possible so we can make an informed decision about whether to stay open or not.
Outings


We’ve just received an email telling us that Hundred River Farm which we go to on a Tuesday (and occasional Friday) will be increasing their prices from February from £1.50 per session up to £2 per session. We still feel this represents fabulous value for money and the kids really love their sessions there.

Ofsted


Please find attached to this email copies of our recent Ofsted inspection for a bit of bedtime reading. Although we are happy with a result of Good we have asked them to clarify a few issues regarding our inspection (namely, being told that we are Outstanding as a setting but only being awarded a rating of Good) but are yet to hear back from them (unsurprisingly!)
Early Years Funding – Extended Entitlement


For those of you that are in receipt of the additional 15 hours of Early Years Funding please do not forget that you have to confirm your eligibility with them every term otherwise we are not able to claim for the extra hours when we have to do our headcount.
Looking Ahead


We know it’s quite a way off yet but we need to give some consideration to September. We will have a number of vacancies as five of the crazy gang are heading on to their new adventure at school. If anyone was thinking of increasing hours/days/etc could we possibly ask you to let us know sooner rather than later as once we start interviewing potential new families experience tells us that those vacancies will not last very long.

Holiday Dates


Please see the end of this newsletter for our confirmed holiday dates for this year. As most of you are aware Carol’s mum has been in hospital for a number of months now with no end currently in sight and also our two older children will (hopefully) be heading off to University in Autumn; with this in mind we have held back a few days of our holiday in case of emergency or unforeseen circumstances. We will of course give you all as much notice as we possibly can if we need to use any of those days.






Much Love







Carol & Nik

Carol & Nik Holiday Dates

Monday 15th April – Thursday 18th April (Inclusive)

Thursday 13th June - Monday 17th June (Inclusive)

Monday 12th August – Friday 23rd August (Inclusive)

Important Dates for Spring Term
Carol & Nik Back to Work – Wednesday 2nd January

First Day of Spring Term – Monday 7th January
Spring Half Term – Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February
Last Day of Spring Term – Friday 5th April

